
 

11 am Worship Service 

 
Introit Holy Holy Holy 

 
Silent Prayer 

 
Call to Worship SDAH 86 verse 1 

 
O Lord, my God, when I in awesome wonder 

Consider all the worlds Thy hands have made; 
I see the stars, I hear the rolling thunder, 

Thy power throughout the universe displayed, 
 

Then sings my soul, my Saviour God, to Thee; 
How great Thou art, how great Thou art! 

 
Invocation 

 
Meditation Revelation 19:6 

 
Hymn Be Still for the Presence of the Lord 

 
Tithes and Offerings 

 
Family Prayer 

 
Children's Time 

 
Development Offering 

 
Scripture Reading Matthew 8:5-13 

 
Hymn Above All 

 
Sermon Sharing It With Authority 

Pastor Jacques Venter 
 

Hymn In Christ Alone 
 

Benediction 
 

Reflection in Silent Meditation 
 

Postlude 
 
 

 

 

Contacts 
 

Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 
 

Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 
 

Pastor Mary Barrett 

mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446 
 

PA to the Ministerial Team – Beatrice Dan 

beatrice@stanboroughpark.org 
 

Stanborough Centre Office 

Michael Swain.. 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372 
 

Church Clerk 

swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080 
 

www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch 

twitter.com/stanboroughpc 

01923 894 664 
 
 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 

 
 
 

Sunset Times 

Today: 9:20pm Next Friday: 9:17pm (Watford) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 July 2016 
 
 

Welcome to 

Stanborough Park Church 

 

 
 

The path of the righteous is like the morning sun, 

    shining ever brighter till the full light of day. 

Proverbs 4:18 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Stanborough Park  

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL 
 

 

http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch
http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
mailto:bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org


 

Sabbath School 
 

9.45am 
 

Welcome – Amy Cornwall 
Hymn 430 O The Deep Deep Love of Jesus 

Prayer Daniel Guenin 
Mission Spotlight 

Worship in Music As the Deer – Ocarina Quartet 
 

Lesson Study Overview  
The Restoration of All Things – Pastor Jacques Venter 

 

Mission Offering Ellen Philbert 
Hymn 145 Hark! That Shout of Rapture – Sangbin Jung 

Closing Prayer Roslyn Guenin 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Announcements 

Potluck Fellowship Lunch after the Family Service today. 

All welcome! Remember to bring enough for your family 

and extra to share. If you are visiting today, please 

come and join us! 
 

Let's Walk Life Group today All welcome to join us for a 

walk after the Fellowship Potluck today. See Edward for 

details and pray for good weather. 
 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket is with the Plimmer 

family today. We invite the church to pray that 

Rosemarie, Darren and Jennifer will be joyful and secure 

in their family love and in their place as part of the 

family of God. “And we know that all things work 

together for good to them that love God, to them who 

are called according to his purpose.” Rom 8:28 KJV 
 

Sabbath School Lesson Books Please collect your order 

from the desk after the service today. 
 

Prayer Corner Let us pray that Britain will get the 

politicians we need. Please also pray for those affected 

by the attacks in Turkey this week. 

Membership Transfers – Second Reading To 

Stanborough Park Church: Dr Eric Moser from English 

Church, Hosur, India; Mary Auyeh from Stockholm 

Church, Sweden. From Stanborough Park Church: Sara 

Neves to Portuguese Speaking Church, Central London; 

Matthias Towle and Ramona Towle to Aylesbury 

Church. 
 

Car Parking this afternoon Would all those using the 

church car park this afternoon please remember to 

keep the parking bay opposite the kitchen free for the 

coach for Special Needs Camp to park overnight.  
 

The Sunday Teatime Concert last week was an 

afternoon of wonderful music, fellowship, tea and 

cakes, and raised approximately £1000 for the Church 

Development Fund. Huge thanks for your support! One 

member said it was “the most delightful piano and violin 

recital, followed by a very nice cup of tea and cake. I 

brought my next door neighbour and she was thrilled!” 
 

Football Tournament last Sunday was a lot of fun and 

raised over £300 for various charities. Jared would like to 

thank God for the teams that took part and everyone 

who helped and supported. 
 

The Singing Group today will be going to Margaret 

House, Parsonage Close, Abbots Langley WD5 0BQ at 

3.30pm. 
 

Parents in Prayer meet today at 4.30pm in the Maple 

Room. 
 

Adventist Family Resources Expo 3 July, Newbold 

College. A range of Adventist ministries and businesses 

and free seminars by Adventist speakers. For more 

informtation and to apply for free tickets, go to: 

www.Newbold.ac.uk/centre-Christian-leadership 
 

The Senior Club meets on Monday, 4 July, 2-4pm. This 

week, something different: we are having our “end of 

term” special afternoon tea with sandwiches, 

homemade cakes and entertainment. Please come 

along and enjoy an afternoon of fun, fellowship and 

friendship.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The funeral service for Barbara Izasars will take place on 

Monday, 4 July, at 1pm in the church. Instead of 

flowers, those who wish to may make a donation to 

ADRA. 
 

Tuesday Study Group meets in the Maple Room, 10.30-

11.30am. Topic: The book of Acts. 
 

The funeral service for Joyce Whilding will take place on 

Tuesday, 5 July, at 12 noon in the church. 
 

Women in Prayer next Sabbath, 9 July at 1pm in the 

Oak and Beech Rooms. This will be an informal prayer 

and witnessing session. In these uncertain times, let's 

take time out from daily stress and spend some time in 

peace and reflection. We will be praying for the needs 

of our church family as well as our wider community. “Is 

anyone among you suffering? Let him pray. Is anyone 

cheerful? Let his sing psalms.” James 5:13 
 
 

 

 

The Sabbath School lesson study will be presented 

from the desk throughout the month of August,  

led by Jacques Venter (6th), Paul Bellamy (13th),  

Michael Dragojevic (20th) and Daniel Duda (27th) 

 

 

Youth Notes 

Social next Saturday night 7-10pm at SPC. Parents, 

please ensure you arrive to collect your child/ren at 

10pm. 

) 

 

 

In order to preserve the solemnity and reverence 

of all of our services, the Church Board has 

decided to re-impose a ban on all unofficial 

photography during all worship and Sabbath 

School services.  Members and visitors are kindly 

asked to respect this arrangement which re-

enforces what is in effect a long established policy 

decision. The Church's official photographers are 

prepared, with sufficient notice, to take a 

photograph of a particular aspect of a service: 

contact@stanboroughchurch.org 
 

http://www.newbold.ac.uk/centre-Christian-leadership

